
TO-DO
Please remember that meals need
to be booked by midnight on
Wednesday the week before. Any
meals booked after this will not show
up on our system. 

Please Like, share and comment on
our facebook page:
www.facebook.com/colwallprimary/

www.colwallceprimary.co.uk

Reminder -Carpark 
As per out Travel and Transport Plan,
please make sure you drive slowly
and with care in the carpark. Please
ensure that you reverse into car
parking spaces at pick up time.
Children should be accompanied at
all times in the carpark 

Looking for - 
We are looking for a clock for our hall.
Do you have one you no longer use,
that you would like to give a new
home to?

OPAL Parent Survey - 
Please click on the link below to
complete our survey seeking
feedback on our playtime provision.

https://forms.office.com/e/0BtCgnbu
eB

 
We are delighted to say that Forest School will be
starting up again after half term. Please ensure

children bring forest school kit with them on their
forest school day (see below).

KEY INFORMATION

School newsSchool news
EVENTS

Wednesday 7th February - 
Y5/6 Netball @Ashfield Park
School

Wednesday 7th February
(3.30pm)-
Y4 Times tables support for
parents 

Thursday 8th February- 
Year 3/4 Boys Football - 7v7

Friday 2nd February 2024



Year 3 - Mia and Lincoln

STARS OF THE WEEK

Year 1 - Reuben  and Chloe
Reception - Uliana and Lewis

Year 2 - Laurie and Zack
Year 4 - Lucinda and Grace

Year 5 - Robyn and Clem

Year 6 - Owen and Emilia

This week’s attendance 
award goes  to 

Years 2 - 99.13%

www.facebook.com/colwallprimary/

SNAP SHOT OF THE WEEK

Sparking Curiosity, Unleashing Potential

Mrs Harrison’s Star of the Week -Sophie

Well done to our  Year 1 and 2 Footballers who all
showed fantastic sportsmanship



Wrens
Wrens thoroughly enjoyed preparing treats for the grandparents'
tea party this week. We were very excited to welcome our loved

ones to share treats and a performance of our Tiddler story.
Thank you for supporting us!

SNAPSHOT OF THE WEEK

www.facebook.com/colwallprimary/

Sparking Curiosity, Unleashing Potential



Year 2 - 
Marvelous Mathematicians 

In Math for the past two weeks, Year 2 have been looking at times tables.
We have been reviewing our 2-, 3-, 5- and 10-times tables and working
hard to remember them all! We have been learning some songs to help
with remembering and playing lots of games in teams to help with our

speed! We have had lots of fun on our learning journey and the children
are asking to learn the 4- times table! Super Math, Year 2!

www.facebook.com/colwallprimary/

SNAP SHOT OF THE WEEK

Sparking Curiosity, Unleashing Potential



Year 6
The whole school has gone writing

mad this week with each class
creating their own stories. It’s part of
the innovation stage of the Talk for

Writing approach, which we are using
across the school. Year 6 have been

writing a ‘Finding Tale’ with the added
challenge of creating suspense. Mr
Bradford and Miss Wood have been

modelling writing (which you can see
on our washing line) while the

children have been writing their own
fabulous stories. We can’t wait to

read them all!

www.facebook.com/colwallprimary/

SNAP SHOT OF THE WEEK

Sparking Curiosity, Unleashing Potential



What a night! Last week, Mr Bradford, Miss Chambers, Mrs Luce and Mrs
Ryan were lucky enough to be able to take 50 Colwall children to Young
Voices in Birmingham. And what a night it was! The children sang and

danced their hearts out and we are so incredibly proud of them for how
well they represented our school. We are so fortunate to have such

incredibly musical teachers at Colwall who are prepared to give up their
time to commit to events as huge as this! (A special mention too to Mr

Campbell-Baldwin - our incredible parent helper!) 

www.facebook.com/colwallprimary/

YOUNG VOICES

Sparking Curiosity, Unleashing Potential



www.colwallceprimary.co.uk

Sparking Curiosity, Unleashing Potential
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Sparking Curiosity, Unleashing Potential


